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November 19, 2001

MEMORANDUM FOR ALL CONTRACTING OFFICERS AND NEGOTIATORS

TO: Distribution List FAC

FROM: M/OP, Mark S. Ward, Director

SUBJECT: Information Requirement for all Grants and Cooperative
Agreements to Non-Governmental Organizations

CONTRACT INFORMATION BULLETIN  00 – 09, Supplement 1

OMB has approved USAID’s request to continue to require recipients of
single grants or cooperative agreements for multi-country programs to
provide a country-by-country breakdown of expenditures of program
funds.  The purpose of this CIB Supplement is to extend the period of
approval from May 2001 through April 2002.

Any questions regarding this CIB may be addressed to
Allen Eisenberg, M/OP, 202 712-1467.


